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Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stop Griswold’s Unconstitutional Election Emergency Rules that Block Election Integrity
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 4:57:02 PM

Dear Hon. Rep.
 
Colorado elections belong to the people. Unfortunately, SecState Griswold does not agree. In her
June 17th emergency rules proclamation, Griswold unilaterally attempted to block election
transparency in our state.
 
This action is unethical, legally questionable, and outrageous. I demand SecState Griswold void her
emergency rules on election audits in order to guarantee CO citizen’s rights to free, fair, and
transparent elections.
 
Respectfully,
Luke Ribich

 




